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Dates to Remember 

Mon, June 3-   

Fri. June 7 

 AMPO Grade 7 Students outdoor 

learning at St. Michael’s Camp Madge 

Lake  

June 7,14 &21 Ice Cream Sales at lunch  for $2 a treat 

Mon. June 10 Grade 6 Canoe Instruction in Yorkton at 

the Gallagher Center Water Park 

Tues. June 13 -Face to Face Ministries School Retreat

with St. Mary’s School in Yorkton.

-Year End Band concert- 7pm SHHS

Fre. June 14 -Kindergarten Open House AM

Fri. June 21 -National Indigenous Peoples Day

-School Year End Divine Liturgy

12:30pm  with  Year End Celebration

of Learning in gym at 2:15pm

Mon. June 24 Lunch/Activities at Theodore Health 

Center- Students with Seniors- 12-2 pm 

Tues. June 25 School Year End Trip to Grotto in Rama 

and Swimming at Canora Pool 

Wed. June 26 Last day of Classes for students 

Progress Reports sent home 

June 27,28 Teacher Administration Days 

No School for Students 

Aug 26-30 Back to school for CTTCS staff 

School Office open 

Mon. Sept. 2 Labour Day- NO SCHOOL 

Tues. Sept. 3 First day of school for 2024-25 

DAY 1 

Dear Parents,

As we look ahead into June, we see the end of
another school year quickly approaching. What a busy year it 
has been! Thank you for your continued support of our school 

and all its events. 
We are so proud of what each of our

students has achieved this year. We have SHARED OUR 
JOURNEY, our division faith theme this school year, and 

realize that we are better together.
Thank you to our supportive parents, our wonderful

staff and to the whole Theodore community who have 
supported us this year.

Have a wonderful June!
  Mrs. T. Morrison 

Principal 

Thank you…. 
 **Thank you to all who supported our BIG BOX Fundraiser. 

Your support was overwhelming. We raised $561.00 

 **Thank you to the Spirit Squad for selling hotdogs during 
Catholic Education week, and for those who came to 
support. We raised $208.50 for Toonies for Tuition.  
 **Thank you to the Theodore Health Center for the 

invitation to the piano concert.  
** Thank you to the Spirit Squad for arranging and hosting 

our school talent show.

 Kindergarten Registrations 

 If your child, or you know of a child who will be 5 years old by  
December 31, 2024, he/she is eligible to begin Kindergarten in 

the fall. Registration forms are available at the school or the 
CTTCS website. Please call the school so we can answer any 
questions you may have.  

 Questions and Answers from SCSBA website: 

 https://opencatholiceducation.ca/for-parents/ 

Are we Catholic enough to enroll? 
We’re open to any family who wants a Catholic, faith-based 

education for their children. So, it’s up to you. 

 How do you accommodate non-Catholic students? 

 It is an expectation that students attend and participate in the 

religious elements of Catholic education since these 

experiences are core to what we offer. Faith is a very personal 

thing, so we will not force students to recite a prayer, for  
example. We will encourage them to be respectful as they  
learn about the Catholic faith in class and participate in events 

at a level at which they are comfortable. 

Congratulations: 
- To our students who received ribbons at the CTTCS Division           
Ben Angol, Andrea Aglupos-Slack, Olly Gibson, Charlotte 
Gibson, Jace Lauzon, Noreen Macapagal, Noel Macapagal, 
Brooke Quinton and Sara Quinton.

-To all our TALENTED students for sharing their talent at our 
school talent show.

You are invited!!! 

Come help us celebrate 

our school year. 

Year End Divine Liturgy 

with Fr. Basil at 12:30 pm 

followed by 
St. Theodore Celebration of 

Learning 

Friday June 21st at 2:15pm 

Student Virtue Awards 

Showcase of student Learning 

Students are encouraged to dress up/ 

Everyone is welcome to celebrate with 

us in the school gymnasium. 

Refreshments and Goodies provided 

after. 

http://www.sttheodore.christtheteacher.ca/
https://opencatholiceducation.ca/for-parents/


UPCOMING EVENTS: 

***Grade 6 Water Canoe Safety at Gallagher Center Water Park in Yorkton on June 10th at 1pm 
*** If your child is in Grade 6, information has been sent home regarding this event. 

 Students and a staff member will be bussed to the Water park at 12 noon.

Upcoming  Band News 

Gr.  4's:  Sign up for Band ASAP by doing the matching tool, registering for band AND ordering an

instrument before the end of grade 4!

For more information, contact Mrs. Karapita at  colette.karapita@cttcs.ca (306) 621-5856 

Thurs. June 13:  Final Concert & Awards 

• 7:30 AM Full Band (all grades) in Sacred Heart High School gym.
• 7:00 PM Concert & Awards!  Everyone welcome (by donation at the door)

• No Full Band after concert, but Band classes continue; we usually perform O Canada at your school's
awards program.

• Aug. 18-23:  Yorkton Band camp ($100 discount!) for those who have completed at least 1 year of Band.

*** Kindergarten Open House***. 

Is your child ready for 
Kindergarten? 

Join us! 
Friday, June 14th from 8:50 to 11: 45am

During this morning, new Kindergarten students will join the morning routines of our Grade One, 

Two, and Three multi-grade classroom.  They will experience rotating stations for English 

Language Arts and Mathematics and enjoy playtime in the Kindergarten room.  

 No supplies are required but bring a healthy snack to eat prior to going 
outside for morning recess.

 

Parents are asked to join me at 11:30am for more information about 

the Kindergarten school year and to ask any questions. 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Larissa Van Caeseele 

**  Reminder that if your child will not be at school, to please let us know by calling 

the office and leaving a message or by sending a note in your child’s Agenda.  

mailto:colette.karapita@cttcs.ca



